
COUNCIL MEETING
Wednesday 16 February 2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
COVIDSafe requirements apply when 
attending a Council Meeting, including 
checking in, wearing masks and 
providing your vaccination status. 
Please contact the Governance team 
for questions about Council Meetings.
All Council Meeting dates for 2022 
can be found on Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works
STREETLIGHT UPGRADE PROJECT
In an effort to reduce energy usage and 
increase safety for our community, South 
Gippsland Shire Council, alongside East 
Gippsland Shire Council and Wellington 
Shire Council, is undertaking a bulk 
streetlight replacement project.
The upgrades begin in Leongatha on 
Monday 7 February and progress across 
the Shire until the end of March.
For more information or to ask any 
questions, please contact  
Brad Kijlstra-Shone on 03 5662 9200.
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL MEETING – 
SUBMISSION HEARING
Council will hear submissions in relation to 
the proposed road discontinuance of part 
Gardner Lane Poowong on Wednesday 9 
February at 1.00pm in Council Chambers, 
Leongatha. All community members are 
welcome to attend.
A DAY ON THE COURSE
Bookings for ‘A Day on the Course’ are now 
open. Featuring an impressive line-up of 
popular Australian artists, this event is not 
to be missed.
Tickets are on sale now for $15 per person, 
with children under 15 free. Gates open on 
Saturday 19 February at 2.30pm and close 
at 10.30pm.
A market-like set up will be a key feature 
of the day, so there is plenty for the whole 
family to enjoy.
To book your tickets and for more 
information, please visit:  
www.adayonthecourse.com.au

South Gippsland Shire Council is currently 
undertaking a community survey to help us 
gain an in-time snapshot of our community’s 
priorities, likes and challenges. We want to 
hear about your current experience in South 
Gippsland. 

The survey results will help create a regional 
profile that will be used by Councillors and 
Council staff to inform future planning, decision 
making, and strategy and program development.

In contrast to the Community Vision which 
explores aspirations for what the community 
think South Gippsland should look like in the 
year 2040, the Community Survey is seeking 
feedback on what residents are experiencing 
right now. The two pieces of work complement 
each other and together will provide a complete 
‘now and then’ picture of our local community.

To ensure a wide range of views are received, 
7,800 households have been randomly selected 
from across the region and sent a survey invite 
to participate in this research. 

If you have received a direct invite through the 
mail or email, please complete that version of 
the survey (using your email link, direct access 
code or paper form), so that your responses 
are recorded in the important random sample 
part of the research. Participation is voluntary, 
however we urge you to participate so the data 
covers a good mix of experiences from across 
the Shire.

If you haven’t received a direct invite, we 
welcome your participation in this 15-20 minute 
anonymous research by visiting:  
https://Qre.host/SGsurvey

Regional Profile Community Survey Open

Community Grants Round 
Two Open
Grants are available in the following categories: 
Minor Projects and Equipment Grant (up to 
$5,000), Major Projects and Equipment Grant 
(up to $10,000), Festival and Events Grant (up to 
$10,000) and Planning and Development Reports 
(up to $10,000).
Applications close midnight 31 March 2022.
To read the guidelines and submit your 
application, please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants
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